THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 2020



FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The management of the COVID event is at an interesting stage across the nation and in our local communities and schools.

We have been very satisfied with the progress made in NSW, with the strong policies of testing and isolation; with the daily advice and analysis, and with the blend of strict measures and progress towards a more normal life.

It's Father's Day this weekend and hopefully a time to gather the family. Let this weekend be a refreshing time for you and the family to celebrate and reflect on the future.

Year 12 students continue to do well in a tough year. They've shown us how to stay on focus; complete the routine tasks and prepare for the important project or event.

A special online event of the Year 12 Illuminate exhibition will take place by the end of the term. Illuminate brings the major works of Year 12 to the stage in several subject areas and is one of the final year highlights.

Time moves on doesn't it? Have you seen the College Facebook and Instagram posts of '20 years in 20 days'? Lovely photos and memories of our short history are being presented every day over the next few weeks. Please enjoy the project in our Anniversary year.

Thanks for taking up the opportunity to download the College App. Staff interviews and opportunities for 2021 are taking place at this time of the term and we will be ready to announce

them in the coming weeks.

Please continue to pray for our College community at this important time of the term and the year. Thanks again for your support for all that is occurring at the College.

'When the peace of Christ rules in our hearts, thankfulness overflows. Even in the darkest of times, we can praise God for his love, his sovereignty, and his promise to be near us when we call' (Psalm 145:18).

Mr Ross Whelan Principal